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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Attention: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) IE Bulletin No. 79-19, dated August 10, 1979
(c) MYAPC Letter to USNRC dated September 24, 1979
(d) USNRC Letter to MYAPC dated February 13, 1980

concerning IE Inspection Report No. 50-309/79-19

Dear Sir:

Sub ject: Clarification of Maine Yankee Commitment for Training Schedule
Covering NRC and DOT Requirements

Reference (c) responded to the requirements of Reference (b) stating that
training for packaging and transport of radioactive materials is provided
for employees inve'ved in these areas. Reference (d) requested
clarification as to when the program would be fully implemented including
the record system addressed in Reference (c).

The training program necessary to comply with IE Bulletin No. 79-19 is
presently underway and will be fully implemented, including its training
record system, by July 1980.

We trust this information is satisfactory. Should any further
information be required, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,
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